Louthan, Carol <CLouthan@douglasnv.us>
L R

From: Vickie Roberts <vickigjroberts@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 10:04 AM

To: Louthan, Carol <CLouthan@douglasnv.us>
Subject: Town Staff

CAUTION: This email is from an external source. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments.

To Gardnerville Town Board

Re....one time extra check to all employees due to extra work during first part of Virus Have you also sent each
employee a letter of accommodation and appreciation of flexibility recognizing the extra work for their personal files?

Thank you. Victoria J Roberts.

1369 Toler Ave
Gardnerville, Nv

Sent from my iPad




Louthan, Carol <CLouthan@douglasnv.us>

P
From: Nilssen, Erik <ehnilssen@douglasnv.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 11:31 AM
To: Louthan, Carol <Clouthan@douglasnv.us>
Subject: FW: Agenda ftem #6 Sept. 1, 2020 Town Board Meeting
FYI

From: T. Cotham <tacotham@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 10:56 AM

To: Nilssen, Erik <ehnilssen@douglasnv.us> <EHNilssen@douglasnv.us>
Subject: Agenda Item #6 Sept. 1, 2020 Town Board Meeting

CAUTION: This email is from an external source. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments.

Respected Town Board Members:

It seems like every month there are more and more requests to build
additional houses in our valley. If I wanted to live in a big city, I would have
moved to Reno or Carson.

With all of the already-approved new home construction, our water table is
getting to the point that 1t will not reliably serve so many more people. Our
roads are more and more congested every day.

As a homeowner in Gardnerville, I respectfully ask our Town Board to
DENY this application for an additional 51 units.

Sincerely,
Tert A. Cotham
Gardnerville




